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ADDENDUM 

 
 

 
ITEM 3a - 20/01053/FULMAJ – Land South Of Mercer Court And East Of Westhoughton 
Road, Adlington 
 
The recommendation remains as per the original report 
 
(1)No. further representation has been received identifying an error in the response provided 
by the LLFA. 
 
Officer comment: The original LLFA consultation response letter included reference to an 
unnamed watercourse at Ringtail Road in informative 1. whilst the main body of the report 
and conditions refer to Eller Brook. The LLFA were contacted for clarification and confirmed 
that this was a typing error and have since provided an amended response letter.  
 
The following consultee responses have been received: 
 
The LLFA have provided an amended consultation response letter and have confirmed that 
the reference to an unnamed watercourse at Ringtail Road was a typing error and have 
provided an amended response that removes reference to an unnamed watercourse at 
Ringtail Road in informative 1 and replaced this with reference to Eller Brook. 


